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December 1 – 3, 2017 ■ Iloilo City, Philippines 

 
 

3 October 2017 

 

Dear Colleagues: 

 

The Society of Medical Physicists in the Republic of the Philippines (SMPRP, formerly 

named Philippine Organization of Medical Physicists) will be hosting the 15th Southeast 

Asian Congress of Medical Physics at Grand Xing Imperial Hotel, Iloilo City, on December 

1-3, 2017 and the post Congress ASEAN College of Medical Physics on December 4, 

2017.  The Congress theme is "Medical Physics Towards Health for All". 

 

In this regard, we look forward to you and your society's support as fellow members of 

AFOMP to join us during the conference. We have extended the deadline for the 

submission of the abstracts to accommodate more papers from your country. 

 

Further details may be found at seacomp2017.com. 

 

We would highly appreciate it if you could share this information with your colleagues.  

 

Best regards. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

LILIAN V. RODRIGUEZ 

Scientific Committee Chairperson 

SEACOMP 2017 


